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For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

From the Headteacher 
It is Children in Need day next Friday 19th 
November and we are asking the children 
to come into school in non school uniform 
in exchange for a donation towards this 
important cause. 
Please contribute via the school gateway 
under the payment request '2021 Children 
in Need'.  

Headteacher Recruitment Update 
A number of interested candidates have visited the school over the past week. The 
closing date was November 10th and the Recruitment Panel will be shortlisting next 
week with the intention to interview at the beginning of December. We will share 
further updates in the future. 

 

On Thursday  we all observed  Remembrance Day.  

School Matters 
Friday 12th November 2021 

Children 
can wear 
ODD 
SOCKS on 
Monday 

to mark Anti-Bullying 
Week. We will not be  
collecting any donations 
as Children in Need takes 
place on the Friday. 
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

From the PTFA 
Working party THIS SATURDAY 13th November, from 9am at the school. No special skills 

or experience required, but 
enthusiasm essential (and a 
wheelbarrow, shovel or rake 
desirable!) We are sorting the floor 
of the outdoor classroom in 
Adventure Island and laying the 
rubber mats to form the base of the 
sensory garden. Any help would be 
hugely appreciated, thank you. 

CHRISTMAS CARDS orders deadline is TODAY, please make sure the school office has 
your order form! You can pay by cash, cheque, or via the School Gateway payment 
system. 

THANK YOU to everyone who helped out on Friday evening at the village fireworks event. 
We will update when we have the final count on how much this event raised for the PTFA! 

Raise money for the school while doing your Christmas online shopping! The school is 
now signed up to two shopping portals that will donate to the school for FREE every time 
you shop with them. It takes seconds to sign up to by following the links below. 

Easyfundraising - the site includes over 4000 shops (including 
ebay, Argos, ASOS , Etsy and M&S) and sites (including insurance, 
mobile, utilities and travel) that will donate to the school. It's 

really easy, just use the Easyfundraising portal or app every time you shop: http://
bit.ly/2MXWSqJ. 

Amazon Smile - will donate with 
qualifying purchases through 

the Amazon Smile website: https://amzn.to/2Ls2vNu. 

 

Thank you to the PTFA for securing some funding for Pre-

School to have some new, much needed puddle suits! 

Word Millionaire  
Our Accelerated Reading 
word count so far this term is 
2,309,764.  

This makes a grand total of  
9,181,421  this year. 

http://bit.ly/2MXWSqJ
http://bit.ly/2MXWSqJ
https://amzn.to/2Ls2vNu
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

This week's National Online Safety guide to Netflix.  
What parents and carers need to know about Netflix. 


